
  

 
 

 BOARD NEWS 

* Treasurers Report: $22,926. $5,000 Prairie Meadows grant 

has been submitted. 

* Annual Golf Tourney was held June 26th 76 golfers showed up 

for a great day of golf and relaxation. Secretary Soliday says 

that number is up 46.2% from 2019, which is up 100% up from 

2020! Exact cash money in is still out, but Josh should have that 

total by the July meeting. 

* Bags tourney is set for July 31st, at Sully’s 

Registration starts at 11A.M. with the Tourney starting at Noon 

$20 per 2 person team double elimination format. 

Volunteers are still needed. 

* Disc Golf Tourney – Grand View Park August 7th,  

9 A.M Registration, 10 A.M. Shotgun start, $ 30.00 per person 

Proceeds to benefit the Food Bank of Iowa 

* Annual Halfway to St. Pat’s Bike ride – September 25th. 

Raffle tickets available at the June meeting 

The ride will start at Carl’s Place as well as Sully’s for the late 

starters. The ride will end at Outskirtz in Orilla with a stop for 

contests at the Cumming Tap. 

Volunteers are still needed. 

* Annual Run - is being planned for the fall. 

 

UPCOMING: 

Monthly Meeting: 

July Meeting: July  12th. 

6:30 P.M. 

Mickle Center 

Dinner: 

Pulled pork, and Brisket, 

 Cole Slaw, Baked Beans, 

Dessert  

Next Meeting: 

August 9th, Mickle Center 

6:30p.m. 

********************************

BOARD CONTACT INFO 

Pres. – Tony Schmid - 554-1107 
bonetender@hotmail.com 
Vice Pres. – Tim Schuck – 778-8390 
schuck.t@cmbaarchitects.com 
Treas. – Josh Soliday – 577-0990 
Jsoliday2323@gmail.com 
Sec. – Ed Kelly – 577-3843 
ylleke@mchsi.com 
Blarney – Jeff DeMoss – 771-7070 
Jjdemoss3@gmail.com 
Parade Chairman -  
Mike Dennis – 779-7026 
mdennis1958@gmail.com 
Bill McCarthy – 975-5254 
Mccar7660@aol.com 
Scott Tilton – 822-2342 
Setilton13@gmail.com 
Colton O’Connor – 770-2419 
Migilly2010@gmail.com 

 



 

 

                      

 

Presidents ‘Pint of View’                

Hi fellas, 

Here we are heading into the dog days of summer! 
Our yearly golf open has now passed us by and I’m happy to announce that not only did many 
of our members get the chance to come out and play, we also had a record number of total 
participants! 
I’m also happy to announce that not only did we get to enjoy the golf open as a club we also 
came out of it with a little profit! Let’s keep up the good times and the great fund raising. 
I assume most of you are staying busy (like myself) with your personal summer events so I 
wanted to remind you again of our clubs main summertime events and make sure you have 
them on your calendar. 
We have put together a Bags Tourney to be held at Sully’s the end of this month Check with 
Scott Tilton, or Colt O’Connor for more information. 
We have our annual disc golf open coming up on us august 7th and Plans are coming together 
for our annual bicycle ride September 25th. 
I’m excited to see such a fun filled summer lineup after last year’s sad cancellations. 
Finally, I wanted to send a friendly reminder that with our member list being lower than usual 
and now that vaccinations are becoming easily accessible this is a good time to get ahold of 
those gentlemen who have shown interest to come on out and join the club. 
I am hoping to see some new members at the next few months meetings. 
Cheers to you all! 
Your honored president, 

Tony “T-bone” Schmid                                                                           CHEERS!      



 

 

 

 

REGISTRATION 11:00A.M. 

PLAY STARTS AT NOON 

$20 PER 2 PERSON TEAM 

DOUBLE ELIMINATION PRIZES FOR THE TOP  3 TEAMS 

HOSTED AT SULLY’S IRISH PUB 

860 1ST STREET WEST DES MOINES 

 

 

 

 

 



Wearin of The Grin’ 
 

Dublin’s Patrick O’Shea called his lawyer and asked, “Is it true they are suin’ dem der cigarette companies for 

causin’ people to git cancer?” 

“Yes, Patrick, sure is true,” responded the lawyer. 

“And now someone is suin’ dem fast food restaurants for makin’ dem fat an’ cloggin’ their arteries with all 

dem der burgers an’ fries, is that true,?” “Sure is, Patrick.”“ 

And that a lady sued McDonald’s for millions when she burned her tongue with that hot coffee that she 

ordered?” “Yep.” 

“And that a football player sued that university when he graduated and still couldn’t read?” 

“That’s right,” said the lawyer.“But why are you asking?” 

“Well, I was thinkin’ . . . 

What I want to know is, can I sue Guinness for all dem ugly women It made me sleep with. 

 

• Barman says to Paddy “Your glass is empty, fancy another one?” lookin’ puzzled Paddy says,  

“Why know would i be needed two empty feckin glasses?” 

 

• On a golf tour in Ireland, Tiger Woods drives his BMW into a petrol station in a remote part of 
the Irish countryside. 
The pump attendant obviously knows nothing about golf, greets him in a typical Irish manner 

completely unaware of who the golfing pro is. 

Top of the mornin’ to yer, sir” says the attendant. 

Tiger nods a quick “hello” and bends forward to pick up the nozzle. 

As he does so, two tees fall out of his shirt pocket onto the ground. 

“What are dose? asks the attendant. 

“They’re called tees” replies Tiger. 

“Well, what on the god’s earth are dey for?” inquires the Irishman. “They’re for resting my balls on 

when I’m driving”, says Tiger. 

“Fookin Jaysus”, says the Irishman, “BMW thinks of everything 

 

 

 

Friendly Sons of Saint Patrick 
The Mickle Center #241 
1620 Pleasant                               
Des Moines, Iowa 50314 

 


